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25 September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
From Monday we will be making a couple of minor adjustments to our school day timings, 
having reviewed our procedures this week. 
 
Year 7 and Year 8 will continue to enter the main site at 8:30. 
 
Years 9, 10 and 11 will enter the main site at 8:35. 
 
All year groups will continue to use their current designated entrances. 
 
At the end of the day three bells will sound and year groups will leave at the following 
times:  
 
Year 9 at 2:42 
Years 10 & 11 at 2:45 
Years 7 & 8 at 2:48 
 
Having monitored the start and end of the school day very carefully for the last 3 weeks, it 
is clear that these timings will allow students to arrive and leave as safely as possible and 
as close as possible to our normal arrival on site time of 8:30 and finishing time of 2:45. 
 
As with all our procedures we will monitor and review the effectiveness of these changes. 
 
I hope you have a relaxing weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Hemmings 
Headteacher 

 


